
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
THURSDAY, MAY 16, 2002 

 
 

Present:  Chairman Lawrence O'Brien, Kirsten D. Roopenian, and John C. Drobinski, Selectmen. 
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the Board met at 9:00 a.m. at  
83 Boston Post Road. 
 
Site Walk - Foreign Motors West, 83/103 Boston Post Road 
 
 The Board, Town Manager, Town Planner, and Town Engineer met with representatives of Foreign 
Motors West (Frederick Tierney, Al Hopwood, Engineer Bruce Ey and Attorney Myron Fox) for a site visit 
in conjunction with Site Plan Application for construction of a Land Rover dealership facility. 
 
 Ideas for landscaping, parking areas and signage were explored.  No votes were taken by the Board. 
 
 
  The meeting adjourned at 12:00 p.m. 
 
 
       Attest:__________________________ 
        Maureen G. Valente 
        Town Manager-Clerk 
 
  


